
	
  
	
  
	
  

 
You’re Invited... 

To participate in a study of school counseling 
graduate students! 

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

My name is Kathryn Zeanah and I am a 4th year doctoral student in the School 
Psychology training program at The Ohio State University. 

	
  
I invite you to participate in a research study I am conducting for my dissertation. The 
purpose of this study is to examine the program climate and wellbeing of students in 
school psychology, school counseling, and school social work graduate programs. I am 
especially interested in experiences of students who identify anywhere on the queer 
spectrum (e.g., lesbian, gay, bisexual, as well as individuals who identify as transgender). 
This project has been approved by The Ohio State University Institutional Review Board. 

	
  
I am requesting your participation by completing an online survey that will take 
approximately 15-20 minutes to complete. Participation in this study offers you an 
opportunity to enter into a drawing to win one of three $75 Amazon.com gift cards. 
Additionally, a list of resources for LGBT students is provided at the end of the survey. 

	
  
To participate, you can click on the following link (or paste it into your web browser): 
	
  

https://osu.az1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_9HQMqiu7BXoa76R	
  

	
  
Or, you can scan this QR code from your mobile device: 

Kisha M. Radliff, Ph.D. 
Assistant Professor 
School Psychology 
The Ohio State University 
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  MA	
  
Doctoral Candidate 
School Psychology 
The Ohio State University 


